
July 13 

Professor Joshua Lederberg 
Department of Genetics 
Stanford University School of Medicine 
Stanford, California 

Dear Dr Lederberg: 

You might be interested in seeing the enclosed 
latest version of the Tydings bill. I don't note anything 
in it of particular interest for your proposal. 

Thanks for your comments on the consumer proposal 
and for Lipson's name. 

Since -ely 
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Jo;: ;ry&o&"' 

36 Macondray Lane 
San Francisco, Calif. 94133 


